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SUBSTITUTE BUS 
DRIVERS NEEDED! 
 

Get to know our amazing students by becoming a substitute 
school bus driver AND to make some extra cash!! 
Substitute drivers are paid $21.70 per hour. 
 

You must have at least 5 years of experience driving a car. 
The school district’s trainer will provide the training needed 
for you to obtain the required CDL with school bus 
endorsement and prepare you for the written and driving 
tests. We will pay you for your training time and also cover 
the other costs for fingerprinting, DOT physical, first aid 
card, and pre-employment drug screen. 
Give us a call to find out if being a school bus driver might 
be right for you! Call Vickie Jacobs-Stanton at the Bus Barn 
at 784-0402 or contact Carly Bartlett at the District Office at 
784-1800 or cbartlett@entiatschools.org. 

 
****Pre-K and Kindergarten Graduation**** 

Please come celebrate your child’s successful completion of Entiat’s Pre-K and Kindergarten 
Programs. 
The graduation will be on Monday June 6

th
 at 1:30 PM in the main gym. (Invitations will be sent 

home with students.) 
Light refreshments will be served after the ceremony in the cafeteria. 
 

**Pre-K parents** 
Pre-K will be finished on June 3

rd
 so you will need to bring your child for the graduation. 

Please bring your child to the pre-K classroom between 1:00 and 1:15 to help get their Hats 

and robes on for the ceremony. 

 

Sincerely, 

Linda Russell, Rachel Rice, & Dawn Gangle 

Parking at Graduation… 

Graduation will be held on Friday, June 3rd at 7:00 pm in the Main Gym. 

Please remember to arrive early for graduation to allow time for parking, as this is our most highly attended school event! 

To ensure that we don’t inconvenience our neighbors by blocking driveways, please  

DO NOT park along the southeast side of Entiat Way across from the school –  
 

   THIS IS A NO PARKING ZONE.   
 

The District will allow parking on the elementary playfield located next to the north end parking lot.   
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STOP 

BULLYING 

ENTIAT SCHOOL DISTRICT 127 
2650 ENTIAT WAY, ENTIAT, WA    98822 

Telephone (509)784-1800      Fax (509)784-2986 

www.entiatschools.org 

 
 

 
Dear Entiat Community, 
 
After thirty six years in public education, I have made the decision to retire at the end of this school year.  I would like to take this 
opportunity to thank you for all your support the last sixteen years while I have served as both Principal and Superintendent. I have truly 
enjoyed my time in Entiat and will leave with very fond memories.   
 

Thank you to our teachers, para educators, custodians, bus drivers and food service for your commitment to our students.  We have 
made many positive strides the last sixteen years and none more critical than over the last two.  Your flexibility, willingness to adapt as 
the situation changed and your professionalism has enabled us to provide our students a quality school experience.  
 

I would also like to thank our students and families.  Without the cooperation between students, families and school staff none of the 
tremendous strides we have accomplished would have been possible.  It is my hope that this collaborative relationship will continue and 
our Entiat students will prosper. 
 

Thank you to all the Entiat residents who participate in our bond and levy elections.  I am very grateful for your participation and 
overwhelming support.  Over the years we have been able to remodel the Elementary school and add the Commons as well as modernize 
the Middle School/High School providing our students with a quality space to learn in and a facility that our community can be proud of. 
 

Finally, I would like to thank the school and district office staff and administration for the outstanding work they perform in keeping the 
Entiat School District an efficient and smooth running organization.  This group was invaluable the past couple of years providing input on 
different scenarios as we tackled learning in a COVID world. 
 

With the staff and community Entiat possesses, I am confident success will follow.  I wish everyone the best and will cherish my time as a 
“Tiger”. 
 
Sincerely, 
Miles Caples 
Superintendent 

 
 
 

http://www.entiatschools.org
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ISAIAS QUEZADA 

JEYDEN MORALES 

YARITZA MORALES 

RICHELLE PAZ-OROS 

Congratulations to the Winners of our Bikes for Books competition! 
Isaias Quezada (4th Grade) and Yareli Morales (3rd Grade) won the two big bikes. Richelle Paz-Oros (3rd Grade) and Jeyden Morales (1st 
Grade) won the two Small bikes. 
The competition stretched over 8 Weeks and included grades 1st-5th. We had 5 other additional prize buckets that included Books, fidgets, 
and trinkets. The kids logged over 500 hours of reading! 
I want to say a big thank you to all the teachers who encouraged their students to read and turn in their logs. Special shout out to Mrs. Arras’ 
1st grade class for having the most students participate and to Mrs. Tewells 4th grade class for logging the most hours of any class. Bravo! 
Thank you to Doug Fountain, Steve Guffey and the Local Mason for donating the two large bikes. I also want to thank our own Jessica Calkins 
and her family for donating the two small bikes. The kids were very motivated to read and I am so proud of all the time they put into the 
competition. 
Lets do it again next year! 
Katie Renggli 
Entiat School Librarian 

PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 
Dear Entiat Families and Community Members, 
 

I cannot thank you enough for your endless support of our schools.  What a fabulous year it has been!  Thank you for your many hours 
volunteering to chaperone events, supervise games, donating time and/or money to support Entiat students at home and at school this 
school year.  A special “thank you” to our Entiat PTO group!  These lovely people have put in dozens of hours volunteering at events, planning 
fundraisers, working behind the scenes on various projects, and collaborating to ensure next year is even better!  I highly encourage anyone 
looking to get involved at elementary, middle, or high school to jump in with both feet.  They are fun, knowledgeable, and look to support 
students and families already enriching experience.  Dads, Uncles, Father-figures, Mentors…we have a job for you next year too!  Be on the 
lookout for more information from our PTO and how you can get involved. 
 

As we look back over the year, it is also hard to imagine that it wasn’t long ago we had to socially distance, wear masks, and isolate.  Thank 
goodness those things are a distant memory.  Our team did a great job prioritizing re-engagement of families this year.  Thank you for taking 
time to attend our orientations, Parent-Teacher Conferences, and concerts.  Our Family STEM Night was a huge success and we are already 
thinking about the next one!  Our gyms and fields have been filled with fans and spectators – what an amazing sight!  And our Community 
BBQ was an incredibly way to wrap up the year – celebrating student success and community partnerships!  I hope you had the opportunity 
to come by and see our classroom displays and visit with our many community businesses and partners.  We would not see the degree of 
success without the support of these great people! 
 

Speaking of success and great people – how about those extremely hardworking Entiat staff members?!  I am so thankful for these incredible 
humans on a daily basis.  They show-up, even when its hard, work long hours (especially on STAR Program and Tiger Academy days!), and 
strive to provide a safe, inviting, and engaging learning environment for all our Entiat students.  This includes our bus drivers, maintenance 
crew, kitchen extraordinaires, fabulous paraprofessionals and dynamic district office staff!  Most importantly, they care about the success of 
your students.  This team is on a path to greatness!  Our first year together has been incredible – and I can’t wait to see what’s to come! 
 

A final word to the Entiat students.  YOU are the reason we do what we do!  You are incredible! I am so thankful for all your hard work this 
year, even when it was really tough!!  It is an honor to be your principal and you make me proud to be an Entiat Tiger!  I am thankful for your 
joy, humor, grit, and amazing talents.  Best wishes to you all as you wrap up your school year and venture into summer.  Please stay safe and 
enjoy a relaxing summer break.  We look forward to seeing you all return for another exciting school year August 31st!  For those of you 
graduating and moving on, please come back and visit! 
 

Wishing You The Best, 
Tracie Husted 
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JUNE 
Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

 31. 
Corn Dog 
Potato Salad 
Baked Beans 
Pears 
Peaches (6-12) 

1. 
Toasted Cheese Sandwich 
Tomato Soup 
Carrots 
Celery 
Mixed Fruit 
Applesauce 

2. 
Super Nachos 
Cabbage Salsa & 
Red Salsa 
Refried Beans & Corn 
Applesauce 
Pears (6-12) 

3. 
Hamburger 
Oven Fries 
Coleslaw 
Juices 
Oranges 

6. 
Pizza 
Green Beans 
Green Salad 
Roasted Garbanzo Beans 
Peaches 
Pears  

7. 
Macaroni & Cheese 
Dinner Roll 
Strawberries or  
Applesauce 
Green Beans or Peas 
Chocolate Cake 

8. 
Ham Sandwich (K-5) 
Hot Ham & Cheese on a 
Bun (6-12) 
Carrots 
Celery 
Tatar Tots (6-12) 
Mixed Fruit 
Applesauce 

9. 
Chicken Fajita 
Black Beans 
Corn 
Applesauce 
Pears (6-12) 

10. 
Chicken Pattie Sandwich 
Tater Tots 
Green Beans 
Oranges 
Juices 

13. 
PB&J Sandwich 
Carrots 
Celery 
Applesauce Cup 
Juice 
Oreo 

14. 
 

15. 
 

16. 
 

17. 
 

20. 21. 22. 23. 24. 

27. 28. 29. 30.  

Breakfast Info: 

MS/HS: Breakfast of cereal, fruit and milk is served daily 7:45-8:10am. Muffins, yogurt, 
cinnamon toast, oatmeal, yogurt parfait will be served Monday-Friday respectively.  
Elementary: Will be offered breakfast in the classroom at 8:15 am. 
A choice of plain, strawberry, or chocolate milk is served with each meal. 

ENTIAT SCHOOL DISTRICT LUNCH 

The Entiat School District is an equal opportunity provider.  

The Entiat Tennis team had a Great season.  Two of our doubles teams qualified for the post-season playoffs.  Trent Renslow and Karsun 
Cole made their way through the League Doubles Tournament missing a district berth by one match.  They did not go down easily, taking 
their last match to a 3rd set tiebreaker.  Necia Sax and Kaia Tucker breezed through the League Doubles Tournament and placed in the top 
8 of the District Tournament.  They were just on the edge of qualifying for the State Tournament. 
 

Kaia Tucker, Necia Sax, Karsun Cole and Trent Renslow were selected to the All-League Honorable Mention Teams. 
 

This year’s team consisted of 8th – 10th graders.  Having no juniors or seniors on the team did not slow the team, mainly because many 

stepped up to lead the team.  The team gained valuable experience, showed enormous growth and are ready to set the League on fire next 

season.  Players: Abrahim Ayala, Camilo Barragan, Araya Clark, Karsun Cole, Denise Laurel, Roberto Pacheco-Lopez, Eddy Pina, Trent 

Renslow, Necia Sax, Alan Swenson, Kaia Tucker, and Ashton Wilson.  Coaches: Lee Southard, Mandy Sanford, and Jaime Padilla. 

Karsun Cole & Trent Renslow Necia Sax & Kaia Tucker 
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ENTIAT SCHOOL DISTRICT ACTIVITIES  

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday  Saturday 

  

 

 

 

 

1. 

 

2. 

 

3. 
Last Day for Pre-K 
7:00pm: Senior 
Graduation 

4. 

5. 6. 
1:30 pm: Pre-K 
& Kinder 
Graduation 

7. 8. 9. 10. 

 

11. 

12. 13. 
Last day of school/ 
Early Release 
@ 12:30 pm 

14. 15. 

7:00 pm: School Board 
Meeting 

16. 17. 

 

18. 

19. 20. 21. 22. 23. 24. 
 

25. 

 

26. 27. 28. 29. 30.   

Note: 

Athletic events are revised often. Please see our Athletics website at 

www.entiatschools.org for the most current information, about 

games, locations, and times. 

 

Fire Chief Adam Jones, 

volunteer Caption Mark Ward, 

Fire District #8 Secretary/EMT Melissa Nelson, 

volunteer Firefighter/EMT Erika Ward, and volunteer 

Firefighter Josh Peterson. 

 

Photo’s taken by JXP Photography and Filming 

Entiat Department 

volunteered  to teach Mrs. 

Johnson’s 2nd Grade Class 

about our local Entiat EMT 

& Firefighter vehicles and 

Equipment. 
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POSTAL CUSTOMER 

CARRIER ROUTE PRE-SORT 

Providing students with the necessary 

knowledge, skills, and attitudes to be 

productive and responsible citizens. 

FOOD BANK: 

 June 4th & 18th 

 July 9th & 23rd 

 

FRIENDLY REMINDER: 

Food Bank open from 9 am to 11 am (CLOSE AT 11 AM SHARP). 

Drive thru pick up for your food.  PLEASE STAY IN YOUR VEHICLE. 

 

Other Activities 

 Monday: 10:00 am - 11:00 am Sail (Exercise) Class 

 Tuesday: 10:00 am - 12:00pm Quilting Class & Crafter’s Class 

 Thursday: 10:00 am - 11:00 am Sail (Exercise) Class 
 

If any questions please call 509-888-399. Leave a good contact 

number. EVCS volunteers are in the office from 9:00 am to 1:00 pm 

Wednesday, Thursday, and Friday. 
 

ALL PROGRAMS ARE FREE 

ALL students in grades 3-5 made growth in either math or 
reading i-Ready.  Some made growth in both!  This is a 
photo of a bulletin board in our hallway celebrating the 
awesome student growth for the school year! Last week, 
we also celebrated with an extra recess and ice cream for 
each student. 

I-READY 


